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A Message from Fr. Tuan 
 Dear Parishioners, 
 
Here is a reflection for this weekend’s readings the Twenty- Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time Year C: 
 
Moses had spent forty days on Mount Sinai, a length of time associated with trial and testing, but it is the 
Chosen People who have been tested, and they have failed.  In Jesus’ parable, a single sheep wanders off, 
failing to stay with the Chose People (after Moses’ eloquent plea): with 
love and forgiveness for all those in his care.  The Chosen People, who 
committed sacrilege in Moses” absence; Saint Paul, who admits he was “a 
blasphemer and a persecutor” (1Timothy 1:13); the wayward sheep, who 
wandered away, the prodigal son, who forsook his father: all are sought 
out , all are rescued, all are brought back to the fold.  No matter how lost 
we are or how sinful we are, God will forgive us, welcoming us back and 
rejoicing in our return.  Recall that the parables Jesus tells today are his  
response to the complaint that he "welcomes sinners and eats with 
them” (Luke 15:0). Here we are today, sinners all, welcomed to eat at the 
table of the Lord.   
 
Whom do you need to seek out and forgive? 
 
Love and Prayers, 

 
 

Fr. Tuan 



Please welcome our new Music Director 
Rebecca Carmack-Regennitter  

My name is Rebecca Carmack-Regennitter and I am so pleased to be your new Director of Music!  I have 
been cantoring and playing piano for mass since I was about 15 years old.  As I have moved around the 
state for my education and career, I have continued to volunteer or work part-time in music ministry. I 
spent five years teaching music at a small community college in southeastern Illinois, which I enjoyed.  It 
wasn’t until last year that I was able to work in music ministry                          
full-time and I loved it.  I am newly married, and my husband and I 
recently moved to Coal City for his work. My Catholic faith has been 
a vital part of my adult formation.  Recently, I have found an even       
deeper relationship with Jesus and a   greater respect for the                   
Eucharist.  During this time, I have become even more aware that 
while music is a love of mine, it is when my faith and music meet 
that I am truly using my gifts in the way that pleases God most.  I 
am so excited to serve St. Mary’s Parish!  I look forward to meeting 
you! 



Ad Gentes Missionaries  

 
Ad Gentes is a Roman Catholic Missionary Congregation founded in 2003 in                                
Archdiocese of Omaha, Nebraska; they are consisted of priests , brothers and sisters under 
vows which embraces a life of prayer, community living, and service through ministries in   
literacy programs: education, healthcare, community development,inter-religious and cultural 
dialogue especially among Catholic and other people of faith to create communities of mutual 
respect and tolerance. 
 
The life of the community is characterized by contemplation , liturgy of the 
hours, Eucharistic Adoration, and apostolic activities with strong emphasis on 
humility and generosity, Ad Gentes work in Burkina Faso, Cameroon, Nigeria 
amidst Christian minority in areas densely populated by Islamic sects; and 
U.S.A. 
 
Our Missionaries help to provide oases of hope in the midst of human misery,                      
loneliness, violence and hunger, which indiscriminately and often                                    
disproportionately afflict children, women, men and the elderly. We are             
dedicated to the total development of the human person through liberating                  
gospel teachings of Christ and his Church. Ad Gentes Missionaries are focused 
on serving the pastoral needs of those in rural/inner-cities ; and others with          
limited resources, such as new immigrants, migrant workers and refugees . Ad 
Gentes is committed to the development of peoples  
 
Our mission takes us right to the people where too many are suffering. It is 
time to tear down the walls of poverty, hunger, disease, illiteracy and                       
indifference and be aware that excessive economic, social, and cultural inequali-
ties among peoples arouse tensions and conflict, and are a danger to peace. 
 
Next weekend we will welcome Rev. John Paul Ezesuokwu. He will share with us                 
information about the mission and how we can help the less fortunate. 

Visiting St. Mary’s September 17th and September 18th 

 

 Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet’s 
Will County Senior Expo   

The Aging and Disability Division at Catholic Charities together 
with the Joliet Park District and Aetna are hosting the Will County 
Senior Expo. The event will be held September 22nd at the Nowell 
Recreation Center from 9:00am-1:00pm at 199 Mills Rd., Joliet, IL 
60433. Learn more about local services and resources for older 
adults and their loved ones. Free resources, giveaways, and 
more! Flu shots and COVID vaccines will be available on-site! If 
interested, please bring insurance and vaccine cards. Most                         
insurance will cover the flu shots. Health and hearing screens will 
also be available.   

Contact: Deb Sirek- 815-221-6013   dsirek@cc-doj.org   



 
Q. Do people of different denominations go to the same heaven? Or is there any difference after death where different faiths go? 

 
A. The simple answer to your question is pretty straight forward. There is only one Heaven 
and everyone who goes to Heaven goes to the same Heaven. So, no matter what your faith 
may be, if you go to Heaven you go to the one and only. But allow me to explain a bit about 
the beautiful reality of Heaven and what we actually believe about it. 
 
Heaven is not a “place.” Rather, Heaven is a “state of being.” Now that may, at first, sound a 
bit deep and philosophical. But it makes perfect sense when understood properly. 
 
When speaking about Heaven we often use language that implies it is some place we go to. 
Somewhere up there! But Heaven is not some location in this universe. It is, properly speak-
ing, a state of being completely and totally united with God! Heaven, in a real sense, is a 
Person. The Person is Jesus Christ. Our goal in life is to enter into complete union with Him 
now and for eternity. Heaven, therefore, is simply the final state of complete union with 
Jesus after death. It is the permanent unbreakable bond or unity and oneness we will share 
with Him. And since He is completely united with the Father and the Holy Spirit, Heaven is 
a state of being fully immersed in the life the Most Holy Trinity. 
 

Question of the Week 



Dear RE Families, 
 
Well the time is finally here!! 
 
RE begins next week!! We are still taking registra-
tions if you have not turned one in yet. Please stop by 
the Rectory and pick one up or download one from 
our website.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you here next week!! 
 
 Deacon Fred Ban 
Director of Faith Formation 
St. Mary's Minooka 

 

Religious Education Teen Group Kick Off!! 

When - Sunday, September 18th at 
6:30pm 
Open to all High School Teens 
Back Parking lot of Parish Center. 
Fire pit, snacks, games and more!! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you!! 

 



       St. Mary's Book Club 
  "How the Penguins Saved Veronica"                                       

by Hazel Prior.   
 
This novel is the story of a cranky, lovable, old 
woman, her estranged grandson, an orphaned                   
baby penguin. It is a heartwarming story of love, 
loss, and forgiveness. Copies of 
the book are available at the 
Minooka Public Library.  
     Please plan on joining us in 
our discussion on Tuesday, 
September 20, 2022 at 1:00 
p.m.  Weather permitting, we 
will meet  outside at Peg 
Furto's    
 
Questions? Please call Mary at 
815-467-9577  



Volunteer Schedule 

Welcome to St. Mary’s Church! 
Would you like to become a Registered Parishioner? 

 
     We are so blessed to have you with us today and every day! Our liturgies are made  better by your                     
presence and  participation. We hope that you find the experience  here  at St. Mary’s to  be a warm and                           
inspiring experience of the Eucharist and  the faith  that we  profess.       
  
    If you are not registered and would like to be, please fill out the form below and mail it to the Parish                  
office at St. Mary’s, P.O. Box 456, Minooka IL 60447. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
( ) New Parishioner                           ( ) New Email 
 
( ) New Address                                ( ) New Phone Number 
 

Name:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address___________________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email_______________________________________________________________________ 
Phone:____________________________________________________________________ 

 Altar                             
Server 

Eucharistic                         
Ministers  

Lector 

Saturday, Sept 17 
5:00pm 
 

Brooklyn Lehner Mike  Healy Carolyn Healy 

Sunday, Sept 18 
7:30am 

Antonio Esquivel Carole Fremarek Terry Danek 

Sunday, Sept 18 
9:00am 

Keighera Fleming Erica Schramm 
Sydney Yunker 

Chris Gregory 

Sunday, Sept 18 
11:00am 

Sarah Folsom Jessica Folsom 
Jane Spray 

Bruce Ukockis 



MaSS aND PrayEr INtENtIONS 
   DATE   TIME        MASS INTENTION          FROM  

 

 
Sara Lovell 
 
Elaine Troutman 
 
Wren Wagoner 
 
Sue Burich 
 
Jerry Davidson 
 
Linda  Bradley 
 
 Baker Family 

 
This week candles were lit for : 

 
· Police & Firefighters 
· An end  to  the Corona Virus 
· Pat & Mickey McDonald and John Brown 
 

If you would like a candle lit                      
outside for a special intention, 
please call the Parish Office at                                   

815-467-2233. 

 
 Denise Tonarelli 

 
Kimberly Gaydula 
 
Dylan Pickett 
 
Paul Thien Phu 
 
Deidra Hogan 
 
Joe Thomas 
 
Steve Clennon 
 
Robert Fonck  

Parish Sick List 

 
** The Rosary is Prayed every weekday morning at  8:00am** 

 
Saturday, Sept 10   5:00pm                Bill Stafford      Virginia Mysliwiec 
       Fr. Mark Fracaro     The Kimble Family 
       Living & Deceased Members of the  
       Golubiak family 
       Helen Mackay       Mr. & Mrs Thomas Magolan 
Sunday, Sept 11     7:30am   Carol Horvat       Gloria Maxwell 
       9:00am   Kata Eric       Grandchildren 
     11:00am   Laly Cyr       The Family 
       Clementina Jimenez      Marie Atilano 
Monday, Sept 12      8:30am   Ed & Helen Vercelli      The Family 
Tuesday, Sept 13     8:30am   Audrey Tierney       The Family 
Wednesday, Sept 14     8:30am   Communion Service 
Thursday, Sept 15     8:30am   Communion Service 
Friday, Sept 16      8:30am   Communion Service 
Saturday, Sept 17     5:00pm   Barbara Munsell       Knights of Columbus 
       Helen Mackay        Mr. & Mrs. John Gianino 
Sunday, Sept 18     7:30am   Raymond Noel        The Family  
       9;00am   Scott Tezak        The Family 
     11:00am   Mary Querio         Al & Pat Smania 
  

Lorenzo Benitez 
 
Marlena Benitez 
 
Gerald Boucher  
  
Gerry Loucks  
 
 
Judy Stafford 
 
Karen Tweet 
 
Irene Davidson 

 If you would like to add a name to our prayer list, 
please email st.marysminooka@sbcglobal.net or                                

call the parish office at  815-467-2233. 



StaFF MaSSES 

St. Mary’S COMMISSIONS 

Fr. Tuan Van Nguyen- Pastor                                                                       
815-467-2233 ext.106  
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.ne 
 

Deacon Fred Ban- Director of RE                                                                
815-467-2769, deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  
 

Kathy O’Hagan- Pastoral Associate/ 
Co-Website Editor                                                                           
815-467-4228 stmary3@sbcglobal.net 
 

Mary Blatti- Office Manager/Bulletin Editor/                        
Co-Website Editor 815-467-2233 
ex100,stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 

Mary Mogensen - Bookkeeper/ 
Foundation for Faith  
815-467-2233 ext. 101, stmarysbusiness@gmail.com 
 
Rebecca  Carmack -Regennitter - Music Director 
815-467-2233 ext. 109 
 

Weekend Masses-      Saturday- 5:00pm 
                  Sunday- 7:30am, 9am Livestream         
                   and 11am 
Weekday Masses        Mon, Tues, Fri-  8:30am 
Communion Service-  Wed, Thurs - 8:30am 
Confession-                   Saturday’s  4pm-4:45pm  
                                  in the Church             
Anointing of the Sick   Fr. Tuan is available for                                                 
     personal anointing at home, 
     nursing home, hospice etc. 
     please call the rectory                            
                    815-467-2233. 

 Administration-  
John Jun 
Drjohnedd@aol.com 

Education-                                                            
Mary Kimble 
mtk2553@aol.com 

Prayer Squares Group-                                        
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Adult Choir/Children Choir-                           
Kaleigh Mattson 
Kaleigh.stmarysmusic@gmail.com 

Eucharistic Ministers-                                             
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Prayer Tree-                                                         
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Bible Study-  
Cathy Fouts 
cathyfouts@comcast.net 

Finance Committee-                                           
Dan Friant 
daf1852@gmail.com 

Protecting God’s Children                                        
-Deacon Fred Ban 
Deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Building and Grounds-                             
Dave Clark 
chiefengin@sbcglobal.net 

Fishers of Men-                                                 
Kevin Pullara 
kevinapullara@gmail.com 

Quilters-                                                          
Carole Fremarek 
cfremarek@sbcglobal.net 

Children’s Liturgy-                                                      
Karen Resar 
karenresar@yahoo.com 

Funeral Luncheon-                                           
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Worship Commission- 
Chris Gregory 
cslkgreg@msm.com 

Children's Mass Coordinator-                       
Katrinka Kochanek 
KKochanek@divfin.com 

Greeters-                                                                  
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Religious Education- Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Christmas Giving Tree-                                      
Kathy Williamson 
 

Knights of Columbus-                                                        
Brian Flanigan 
briankflanigan@yahoo.com 

Welcoming Committee-                                
Doris Boehm 
wdboehm@att.net 

Council of Catholic Women-                                 
Jeanne Rapp 
Jeanchuck73@gmail.com 

Lectors-                                                                
Kathy O’Hagan 
stmary3@sbcglobal.net 

Daybreak Shelter  
Debbie Bols 
815-210-8351 

CONtaCt INFOrMatION 

Parish Council-                                          
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry-                                        
Joanne Ban 
joban4smym@yahoo.com 

ProLife-                                                        
Kathy Glover 
(815)467-2233 

 

 

 

 

 

RCIA-                                                                   
Deacon Fred Ban/ Kate Ross 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  

Religious Education -                                   
Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

 

815 467-2233 

Facebook- 
Kathy Williamson 
815-467-2233 

815-467-2233 ext 109 

Parish Rectory  Office- Mon-Thurs-8am-4pm 
   Fri- 8am-12pm 
Rectory Phone-    815-467-2233 
 
Website-   www.stmarysminooka.com 
Fax-   815-467-1760 

Rebecca Carmack-Regennitter 



 

Thank you for your financial support to St. Mary’s  

Please Remember St. Mary's                                      
in your will or trust 

As Catholics. We are called to plan ahead and share 
the blessings of our lives with our loved ones and 
future generations.  To help you be a steward of 
everything God has entrusted to your care, the Dio-
cese of Joliet is sharing free, online will writing 
tools.  It is cost-free and takes 20 minutes or less to 
protect your family and your assets and create a 
gift to pass the Catholic faith onto future genera-
tions.  Get started at FreeWill.com/DioceseofJoliet. 
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